
Community Needs Assessment updates, findings, and
recommendations
Strategic Investment Plan breakout sessions to discuss emerging
priorities, geographic area priorities, and population priorities

The Richmond Department would like to thank all community
partners who attended the November 19th Service Provider Working
Group meeting! In total, over 35 community partners participated. 

Topics discussed at the Service Provider Working Group meeting
included:

In addition to the Service Provider Working Group, Department staff
will be creating a follow-up survey for service providers to provide
their input on the Strategic Investment Plan. 
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Please be sure to visit www.richmondyouth.org for future community
meeting blogs and information relating to the Community Needs
Assessment and Strategic Investment Plan process!

http://www.richmondyouth.org/

